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Dear Investors, 
  
As you are aware, Miller Thomson LLP, in its capacity as Court-Appointed Representative 

Counsel (“Representative Counsel”) had expected that details of the proposed transaction 

would now be available. 

  

We have been advised by Hi-Rise Capital Ltd. that the agreement has not yet been finalized. The 

parties anticipate that it will be finalized in the next few days, at which point it will be available 

for review. Once the agreement is finalized, we will communicate available details to all 

investors. 

  

Please note that you can stay updated on this matter by monitoring our website at 

https://www.millerthomson.com/en/hirise. Questions regarding the ongoing proceedings should 

be directed to Representative Counsel at HiRiseCapital@millerthomson.com. 

  

Thank you. 
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